MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Technology Committee

SUBJECT: Committee Membership Recommendation
DATE: June 17, 2003

We recommend the following appointments to the Technology Committee: Terrelle
Buckner and Doug Noell (Reappointment).

Mr. Noell’s reappointment is recommended because his knowledge of information
technology utilized in the Chapel Hill schools will be of great value to the committee as
data and communications systems for the Town Operation Center are planned and
reviewed in the coming year.

The Committee will continue to seek applicants to fill additional vacancies.



